
July 7th

​Meeting Highlights

Fire Department News

The Canton Township Fire Department received an EMS Grant for
$2,846.43.

Road Department News

A letter of intent was signed to purchase a 2021 Freightliner dump truck
equipped with a snow and ice removal package. Delivery from ARM is
expected by September/ October.

The Stark County Engineer safety study confirmed the need for a three-way
stop at the intersection of Sherer and Prairie College due to line of sight
concerns.

The Board approved a resolution requesting ODOT to post no engine brake
signs in the vicinity of the Route 800 and Faircrest intersection.

The Public Works Director updated the Board on the new electronic speed
sign that has arrived and is being mounted on a portable trailer. An update
was also received on the existing dump truck used bed swap and new cab on
chassis to prolong their useful life as part of the township fleet. Thanks to
the Road Department Mechanic and other staff that assisted.

The new Ventrac mower is expected to be delivered this week. This is good
news as the only mower utilized for nuisance mows and park/ township
maintenance has suffered repeated mechanical failures and has been out of
service.

Zoning Department News

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign letter to Stark County Auditor

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/


requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for lawn maintenance/high grass
nuisance assessment on 12 parcels: 1400934, 1306060, 1400684, 1302896,
1303049, 1302711, 1303629, 1303630, 1303631, 1304875, 1304876 and
1305244 totaling $6,200.00

Welcome to
Canton Township

​We Got Stuff
1416 Whipple Ave NW

Dan's Tree Service & Removal
3826 Lincoln St E

Yard Waste Update

The residential yard waste site is open on Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday
from 9:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m. The Board is closely monitoring the expenses
against the $45,630.00 grant funding amount from Stark Tuscarawas Wayne
Joint Recycling District. The township has placed a grant funding update at
the exit gate of the yard waste facility to help residents understand the
funding availability status for the year. When funds are exhausted the yard
waste site will close.



Upcoming Board Meetings

July 21st, August 4th & August 18th
*Meeting start time is 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Administration

Office at 4711 Central Ave SE unless noted otherwise*
​

Collaboration Meeting with the Canton Local Board of Education will
be held on July 13th at Canton South High School from 6:00 p.m.-
7:00 p.m., just prior to their regularly scheduled Board of Education

meeting. 
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